
 
 

Direct telephone: 020 7983 4386 Email: caroline.pidgeon@london.gov.uk 
For queries: Richard Berry, Scrutiny Manager, Telephone: 020 7983 4199 Email: richard.berry@london.gov.uk   

 

City Hall 
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Caroline Pidgeon AM   
Chair of the Transport Committee                    
Date: 26 November 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sadiq, 
 
Request for documents on the Crossrail Delay  

 

I wrote to you on 14 November on behalf of the Transport Committee asking that you release the 

briefings that TfL and Crossrail gave you in July. These documents are key to understanding who 

knew what and when about the delay to opening the Elizabeth Line. In my letter I asked that you 

provide these briefings by 21 November, which you have not done. 

 

This is disappointing news for the Committee and does not represent the openness Londoners 

expect of their Mayor. We therefore kindly request that you respond to the Committee by 29 

November at the latest, before we need to consider formal steps to summons these documents. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Caroline Pidgeon AM 
Chair of the Transport Committee 

 
Mayor of London 
Sadiq Khan  
(sent via email) 
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